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DEC 17 2007
CERTIFIED MAIL

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. Larry Watson
Country View Mobile Home Park
P.O. Box 35500-327
Billings, MT 59107
Re:  Closure of Administrative Order
Docket No. SDWA-08-2007-0025
PWS ID# MT0003666

Dear Mr. Watson:

This letter is to inform you of the Environmental Protection Agency's (EPA) decision to
close Administrative Order, Docket No. SDWA-08-2007-0025, issued to Country View Mobile
Home Park on February 6, 2007. In your letter of February 21, 2007, you stated Country View
Mobile Home Park (Country View) has 13 connections and serves fewer than 20 people. The
National Primary Drinking Water Regulations (NPDWRS) do not apply to water systems serving
fewer than 15 connections and fewer than 25 people.

Atsuch time as the Country View serves either 15 or more connections or 25 or more
people, Country View would be required to comply with all relevant provisions of the NPDWRs,
40 C.F.R. part 141, and the Administrative Rules of Montana (ARM) 17-38-2, Public Water
Supply Requirements.

If have any questions, please call Eric Finke, Environmental Protection Specialist, at

406-457-5026 or Amy Swanson, Enforcement Attorney, at 303-312-6906.

Sincergly,

\(, " {J‘/’—\\
\
~ _(4C¥n {3“'5“\Q§\V§[ff{,i
JoRm F. Wardell
Director

o
@ Prnted on Recyeled Paper



